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SEARCH FOR MISSING PERSON

The Baton Rouge Police Department is searching for Maurice Tucker, 33 who was last seen on May 25, 2022 
around the Osceola Street area.

Tucker is 5’6”, 150lbs, slim build, occupying a red 2008 Kia Spectra bearing LA Lic # 779FCG.

Anyone having information on the whereabouts of Maurice Tucker is urged to contact the Baton Rouge Police 
Department at (225)389-2000.
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